
Be aware, we’ve been hacked! 

The email address rectoryoffice@btinternet.com was hacked last week causing distress to a number 

of people.  There is not much that can be done in such cases except to be alert to discrepancies in 

the email.  Any email asking for money is a scam.  Check first before clicking on links. 

The account has been blocked and will take time to be reactivated.   

If you need to communicate with the Parish Office in Elmley Castle, please call or email 

revkatryn.leclezio@bredonhillchurches.org.uk 
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